2 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 — STREET NAMES (AN36-2020)
(@) BALDRAGON PHASE 6 DEVELOPMENT

A consultation was carried out between 26th August 2020 and 11th September 2020 for new street
names at the above location.

The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, Convener, City Archivist, Council
Officers and the developer Avant Homes.

No suggestions were received as a result of the consultation but there is an existing street naming
strategy in place in this area which is engineers/architects with a connection to Dundee.

After consultation with Council Officers the following names with appropriate suffixes are proposed:

Newall - Robert Stirling Newall was born in Dundee in 1812. He designed a wire rope machine and
established a Company in 1839 registered in Dundee — RS Newall & Company.

McNaughton — Sir George Matthew McNaughton born 1893 died 1966. He was educated at Morgan
Academy. In 1938 he held the position of Chief Engineer to the Department of Health in Scotland and
then Chief Engineer to the Ministry of Health in 1944. He received a knighthood in 1956.

Committee is asked therefore to approve the following new street names:

Newall Drive

Newall Avenue
Newall Terrace
McNaughton Gardens
McNaughton Road

(b) NEW RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT AT ELLENGOWAN SITE, DUNDEE

A consultation was carried out between 16th September 2020 and 2nd October 2020 for new street
names at the above location.

The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, Convener, City Archivist, Council
Officers and Hillcrest Homes.

Hillcrest Homes intimated that local residents were keen to retain the ‘Ellengowan’ name. Hillcrest
Homes also suggested commemorating Jack Robertson who was a prominent figure in Dundee and a
board member of Hillcrest Enterprises.

Committee is asked therefore to approve the following new street names:

Ellengowan Grove
Ellengowan Drive
Ellengowan Row
Ellengowan Wynd
Jack Robertson Walk
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